
Submitter: Sara Evans 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

This is going backwards. People in tents are living in addiction and squalor, and this 

bill will just promote and conserve these living conditions that affect homeless folls 

and nonhomeless alike. Portland is such a nice city, except for the meth problem 

which this bill will bolster. Im so tired of being scared for my wellbeing by people who 

need help getting better not help staying in active addiction.  


